
CLPNNL Welcomes New Policy Consultant 

The CLPNNL is pleased to welcome Ms. Siobhainn Lewis to the position of Policy Consultant.  
In this role Ms. Lewis will provide support and direction for policy development and 
participate in initiatives to assist CLPNNL in achieving its strategic direction.     A graduate of 
the General Hospital School of Nursing, Ms. Lewis received a Bachelor of Nursing degree from 
Memorial University of Newfoundland and a Master of Nursing degree from Athabasca 
University.  Ms. Lewis brings over 20 years experience in nursing and has held varied and 
progressive positions within Eastern Health and its legacy organizations, including staff RN, 
site coordinator and division manager.  Prior to commencing employment with CLPNNL Ms. 
Lewis worked as a nursing consultant for policy and practice with the Association of 
Registered Nurses of Newfoundland and Labrador.  Welcome aboard, Siobhainn!   

Email: slewis@clpnnl.ca 
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